
Happy May!       

April was another great, busy month for Cowtown Singles. Steve had 
surgery and then was at the next Workshop. Sorry to say that the Work-
shop will end on May 28 for the summer. Thanks to our loyal dancers 
and Steve and Sheri for keeping our Wednesday night Workshop going. 
We’re happy to let you know that Steve and Sheri will return for Cow-
town Singles Beginners 2025-26  Class beginning September 10.  

We had a fun  4th Sunday Dance. There was a lot of enthusiasm for our 
Clothing sale and the Club made $285. Thanks to all who donated fresh 
clothing for this sale. It helped make our sale a success. And a special 
thanks to our members that helped setup up for the sale.  

The Club Outfit committee has been busy taking orders for our new 
club outfits. We should have them in time to make a statement in blue 
at our Bus Trip Visitation to the Thunderbirds on June 14. Thanks to 
Kathi, Julie, Kerri and Linda C. for their hard work and planning. 

David Mee will be calling and Jennifer Hunt cueing at our 1st Friday 
Dance on May  2. We will be alternating Mainstream/Plus tips. Our final 
2025 4th Sunday Class dance on May 25 will welcome Frank Lescrinier 
calling and Sheri Woodard leading lines. Most classes are graduating 
so tips will alternate MS/Plus. 

Please join our 2nd Thursday Membership Meeting at Nikko’s on May 8. 
The food is good and we need to make plans for 1st Friday summer 
dances and getting the class off to a great start in September. We’ll 
need all your ideas and help to bring in new students. Come for dinner 
about 5:30 and meeting about 6:15 at 9295 Magnolia Ave, Riverside, 
CA. They will take your order at the table so come in and relax. 

Our Bus Trip to Thunderbirds is filling up so make sure you sign up and 
pay your $10 (that includes entrance to the Dance) by May 15th. That’s 
when we’ll open unsold seats up to members of other Clubs in the area. 

Hope all  you Mom’s have a beautiful happy Mother’s Day. 

            Linda 

Web site: http//www.cowtown-singles-square-dance.org  

Linda Wicker 



Hi everyone, 

Hope you all had a Blessed Easter and spent time with 
family or friends, and that someone found that golden 
egg.  

Our workshops are struggling, dancing with only 2 or 3 
squares. We need your help for these last few weeks to 
help us to at least break even for the evening. This is a 
WORKSHOP and all of us can use a little bit of help. Our 
last workshop night will be May 28th. Special thanks to 
those women who dance as men, as we seem to have 
more female dancers who need a partner. Also, thank 
you to all who bring snacks and goodies for all to eat in 
between tips. 

Remember dancing is good exercise and a lot of great 
fellowship. 

Our new class will be starting on Wednesday, Septem-

ber 10th . Please take some cards and pass them out to 
advertise our new class. Without your help in getting 
people on the dance floor we will again end another 
year without students. That would be sad. You have a 
couple of months to get the word out. So please help by 
passing out those cards. 

Our April Sunday dance was great with Dennis Young 
calling and Sheri doing line dancing between tips. We 
started the afternoon with 5 squares and danced most 
of the time with 4, as there was a clothing sale going 
on, and you know how us women like to shop, although 
I did see a few men over in the corner doing some 
shopping. The sale did very well, bringing in over 
$285.00. A lot of new clothing items were put out to find 
new homes. 

Thank you again for your support and hope to see you 
on Wednesday. 

          Kathi  

Kathi Wood 

       

Gene Stauffer 

For those that were not at the last club meeting, 
Bruce and Lois Roberts were unanimously voted 
to be Lifetime Honorary Members. The Roberts 
have been members since the 1990’s. They 
served jointly as club Vice-President and Class 
Coordinators. Lois also served as club Secretary 
and provided Sunshine for those that needed a 
little uplifting. They have also served many years 
on the Board of Directors for Cowtown Square 
Dance Center (the building). We thank them for 
their many years of dedication! 

           Gene 

Hello Cowtown Members and Friends.  

We are happy to see several of our friends return to 
the dance floor from last month’s health and personal 
challenges. 

This month, two members had back surgeries and are 
currently recovering. 

They are: 
 •Rick Swanson 
 • Les Smith 

Other members continue to cope with health issues. 
 They are: 
  •Karey Disenhouse 
  •Nancy Saxon 
  •Sherry Stanke 

Steve Woodard continues to heal from his procedure 
and will have additional medical procedures at  the 
end of May. 

“Mary Mary” Davis of Riverside Single Swingers is re-
covering from surgery. 

Caller “Gumby” Brent Lively continues with his cancer 
treatments. 

Please keep all of our friends in your thoughts and 
prayers. We look forward to the time when all of them 
are back on the dance floor. Let me know if you hear 
of others we may have missed.  

       Janice 

Janice Dumos 

Nikkos Burgers 

9295 Magnolia Ave 

Riverside, CA 

Dinner 5:30 

Meeting 6:15 



Cowtown Singles new Club Out-
fit/fabric—stay tuned for details 

New Club Outfit 

Cowtown Singles Dancers 

Les Smith May 1 
Linda Selby May 8 
Kerri Olibri May 17 
Elizabeth Glabaugh May 27 

Here is the business card to advertise the new 
Class. Pick some up and pass out to people you 
think may be interested in square dancing. I’ve 
shared with my dental tech and hair dresser to 
name a few. Let’s start getting the word out now 
with a push in August and September. 

Cowtown Singles at RSS 

Lines at Workshop 

April’s 1st Friday Dance with Rod Shuping and 
Heather Haworth 

Cowtown Singles April 1st Friday 

Thunderbirds at 1st April  

Lines at Workshop 

Cowtown Singles at April’s 1st 
 Friday Dance RSS Dance 

Calico Quails at our April’s 1st 
 Friday Dance  

Grape Stompers at our April’s 1st 
 Friday Dance  




